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Congratulations	on	your	proposal	to	increase	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	
benchmark!	As	an	owner	of	a	solar	system	that	feeds	to	the	grid,	we	would	feel	
better	supported	in	assisting	this	country	to	move	towards	more	renewable	
energy.		This	would	also	encourage	others	to	consider	installing	solar	systems	
who	believe	the	current	feed-in	tariff	is	not	very	fair	compared	to	how	much	
energy	companies	charge	for	the	price	of	energy.			
In	your	proposal	to	increase	this	benchmark,	would	you	also	consider	regulating	
this	across	the	sector	to	ensure	that	energy	companies	are	offering	this	new	
feed-in	tariff	as	a	minimum?	
Kind	regards,	
Gemma	
	
Gemma	Speers		
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